Tuesday, October 7, 2025

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš\* people, and their successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

- Good morning, seagulls, it's Bryanna and Valeria. Did you know? U.S. entertainment is full of latino talent:
  Jenna Ortega has Mexican and Puerto Rican roots
  Shakira has Colombian roots
  Oscar Isaac- has Guatemalan and Cuban descent.
  Pedro Pascal has Chilean roots
- Congratulations to our Summer Reading Winners! If you got a ticket or email to attend the event, please head to the library now.
- Hello seagulls we are looking for latino talent! Can you sing? Can you dance? Can you play an instrument? We are looking for talen to celebrate at our annual Hispanic Heritage Month Cena Celebration. If you are interested, please contact Maestra Alcantar or go to room C112!
- Congratulations to our September Department Scholars. Kashindi Mutambala, Akiyoshi Cole, Jose Mantilla-Vargas, Alina Datska, Brooklyn Treat, Logan Forlan-Trionfo, Theo Quall, Zay Reed, Sydney Baker, Arianna Rosario Vasquez, Emiliano Pascual Rodriguez, Michael Selders and Lucy Dalseg. Department Scholars are nominated by their teachers for academic excellence and an academic growth mindset.
- BSU is meeting today after school is Mr. Ellis room, A124.
- Ever wondered how tortillas are made? Wonder no longer! Come join Latinos
  Unidos tomorrow Wednesday, October 8tht in C110 to get the opportunity to make
  some warm amazing, delicious quesadillas using tortillas, and salsa we will be
  making FROM SCRATCH. Spots are limited! Grab the Google Form on our
  EHS\_Latinos\_Unidos Instagram account or posted in several places around the
  school.
- Starting this week, Invitations to become a member of National Honor Society will be coming out to students who have at least a 3.4 or higher gpa. To become a member you must complete an application and get a teacher recommendation by Friday, October 17. Applications can be picked up near the treasurer's office in the A building or at Mrs. Carlson's room, A309 in the folder on the wall outside the classroom. If you do not receive an application by Friday and you are at least a sophomore and think you should have received a letter, please stop by and talk with Mrs. Carlson.

## **Today in Sports**

- Volleyball at Stanwood at 7:00
- Girls soccer vs Kamiak at Lincoln Field at 7:00

## Should you choose to do so, please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.